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Understanding Michigan's new Paid Medical
Leave Act

By Karen Dybis - February 14, 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Michigan Legislature recently enacted, and later amended,
a new paid sick leave law – the first of its kind in the state. It goes
into effect in March.

The new law was enacted and amended in an unusual manner,
which has led to much uncertainty and conflicting information.

Rebecca Davies, a labor and employment attorney at Butzel
Long, is an expert on the current status of Michigan’s Paid Sick
Leave Act and helps businesses identify the top 10 things all
Michigan employers should know about the new law.

Click here to read the full interview!


